
Willington Gas Pipeline 
Telephone conference with RWE npower ,18 October 2012, 10am 
 
RWE: Hugh Morris, Helen Burley 
PINS: Simone Wilding, Stella Perrett 
 
This was a brief telephone conference to answer RWE’s queries regarding 
finalising their application documents. 
 
RWE have now included plain English names in their electronic document 
index. 
PINS suggested they also include plain English names in the file names of 
Chapters and Appendices. 
 
RWE have produced an additional Document Reference list separate from 
the electronic index for publication on the web-site. 
 
There was a discussion about method of paying the initial fee, PINS will 
check this and get back to them. 
 
RWE said they are still aiming to submit their Application by late 
November. 
 
PINS advised RWE to look at the annexe of Advice Note 14 which shows a 
template which could be used for the Consultation Report. PINS 
recognised, however, that it may be too late for RWE to make 
fundamental changes to the consultation report. PINS advised to ensure 
that the information highlighted by the template is provided in the 
consultation report.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


